
 

 3rd March 2025 
 

We are delighted to welcome you to Tor Bridge High!  As you prepare to join us in 
September 2025, we want to assure you that you are about to begin an exciting new 
chapter filled with opportunities, friendships, and discovery. 

At Tor Bridge High, we believe in the power of courage, love, and ambition, and we 
encourage every student to live by these values.  Starting at a new school can feel 
both exciting and a little daunting but remember - you won’t be alone and we are 
here to support you. 

Courage is about stepping forward with confidence, embracing challenges and 
believing in yourself.  Whether it’s trying a new subject, joining a club, or making new 
friends, be brave and give it your best. 

Love is at the heart of our school community.  We look out for each other, show 
kindness, and respect one another’s differences.  You’ll soon find that Tor Bridge 
High is a place where you can be yourself and where friendships grow.  Never be 
afraid to ask for help — your teachers, older students, and friends are all here to 
support you. 

Finally, ambition is what drives us to achieve our goals and reach our full potential.  
At Tor Bridge High, we will challenge and inspire you to aim high, work hard, and 
discover what you are truly capable of.  Whether your ambitions lie in academics, 
sports, the arts, or leadership, we will help you find your path and encourage you to 
shine. 

We can’t wait to welcome you through our doors this coming September.  We’ll be in 
touch with more information in the near future.  In the meantime, enjoy the rest of 
Year 6, and know that a fantastic journey awaits you at Tor Bridge High.  We look 
forward to meeting you soon! 

 
Yours Sincerely,  
 
Mrs Tracy Stephenson Mr James O’Connell  Ms Amanda Cretch 
Headteacher   Deputy Head   Head of Year 7 


